
From: Kyra Woods <Kyra.Woods@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Thursday, March 23, 2023 10:32 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Re: Travel Request (March)- K. Woods 
 

Good morning Steve, 
 
I'm writing to confirm that I did attend the Chicago-Torino Exchange Lab in Torino, Italy as 
described below. Thank you for your assistance and I hope you have a great day. 
 
Kyra 
 

Kyra D. Woods, she/her | Climate and Energy Policy Advisor, Office of the Mayor | Desk: 
312.744.2486  

Explore the 2022 Climate Action Plan| Subscribe to our biweekly newsletter, Our 77| Follow 
Mayor Lightfoot on Twitter, Facebook & Instagram   
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